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I am writing to oppose HB3075. It is as unconstitutional as it gets!! The corrupt 

Appeals Court Judge recently ignored ALL the guidance issued by SCOTUS in their 

Buren decision!! Additionally the March 14th, ruling by the 9th circuit on Hawaii's gun 

control scam, as un-constitutional. The proposed HB3075 covers most of the same 

issues being considered and as so renders most of 3075 unconstitutional. 

I ask that you table and not move forward HB3075 because of it's blatant 

unconstitutional policies!! 

Any testimony by the anti gun crowd, is ALL LIES This piece of Legislation DOES 

NOTHING to stop or reduce gun crimes by criminals but it does increase 

"infringements" on Law abiding Oregonians right to keep and bear Arms!! I shouldn't 

have to remind you that Federal Firearms LAW are superior to any State law and 

Oregon's law have gone far beyond our Constitutional rights. 

 

 

Sincerely;  

Mark Jones  

Newport, Oregon 


